
Dear Parents,

First off, I would like to take a moment to welcome you to Thomas Jefferson Middle
School and to introduce myself. My name is Kelsey Hile and this is my ninth year teaching
Physical Education. Whether this is your first year here, or third year, I am super excited to have
you! Middle school can be such a nerve racking, yet exciting time and I know as we journey
through this year, your child is going to love it. To start the year off right, I am sending you a link
(located below) to my teacher website where you will find my bio, course information, class
syllabus, etc. I feel open lines of communication between parents, students, and teachers are the
key to promoting an educational climate that is conducive to learning.

Something our school prides itself on is making sure every child knows they belong and
they can be themselves without judgement. Every child in our building matters. Every child is
important and is a special blessing. Every child may not have all the same gifts, but they have
gifts nonetheless. Every child is special, is capable, is strong, and is talented. I am excited to
meet your child and celebrate the unique, special gifts that they will bring to our community at
TJ. I am looking forward to working with you and your child and together, we can make a
difference!

Sincerely,

Kelsey Hile
PE 6th-8th Grade
Encore Department Chair

Link to teacher website: Coach Hile Teacher Website

https://www.jcschools.us//site/Default.aspx?PageID=10802

